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NOTICE OF SALES TAX HOLIDAY CHANGES 

 
Senate Bill 2470 of the 2024 Regular Session has moved the Sales Tax Holiday from the last Friday 
in July to the second Friday in July.  The bill also extends the holiday by one day.   
 
The 2024 Sales Tax Holiday will run from Friday, July 12, 2024, to Sunday, July 14, 2024.   
 
Please review the Official Guide to the Sales Tax Holiday, which can be found on our website 
(www.dor.ms.gov/business/tax-notices/sales-and-use-tax-notices). 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Sales Tax Department at 601-923-7015. 


